
 

                 

           

CONTRACT MONITORING DIVISION  

MENTOR PROTÉGÉ PROGRAM 

 Are you a Prime contractor looking to build leadership in 

your field? Would you like to increase the capacity for 

Micro-Local Business Enterprise (LBE) certified business to 

bid and navigate the contract process?   

ACCEPTING 

APPLICATIONS FOR 

MENTORS NOW! 

NOW!  

The Contract Monitoring Division (CMD) is pleased to 

announce the creation of the Mentor Protégé Program (MPP) 

under SF Administrative Code Chapter 14B!  The goal of the 

MPP is for Prime Contractors to work with CMD certified 

Micro-LBEs to effectively contract and subcontract with City 

and County of San Francisco.  

We are currently accepting applications from prospective 

mentors in Construction and Architecture + Engineering 

services to take part in MPP’s first two-year cycle.  

You can fill out an application on the CMD website:  

www.sfgov.org/cmd 

 

Questions? Please contact Lupe Arreola at  

415-274-0511, or lupe.arreola@sfgov.org 

 

Contract Monitoring Division 

City and County of San Francisco 

30 Van Ness Ave, Suite #200 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415-581-2310 (Phone) 

415-581-2351 (Fax) 

www.sfgov.org/cmd 

Sponsoring Agencies: 

            

       

http://www.sfgov.org/cmd

